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SHELDON ANNOUNCES RESCHEDULED NEKO CASE DATE FOR 2021 

 
ST. LOUIS – The Neko Case concert, originally scheduled for June 26, 2020 at The Sheldon, has been 

rescheduled to Sunday, June 27, 2021 at 8 p.m. 

 

Ticket buyers wishing to attend the rescheduled date should simply retain their current tickets and present them at 

the door on the newly scheduled date.  

 

Those who are not able to attend the rescheduled date are eligible to request a refund at the original point of 

purchase, but are asked to consider donating the cost of their tickets to the non-profit Sheldon Arts Foundation. 

Refunds should be requested by June 26, 2021 through MetroTix at 314-534-1111 or at online@metrotix.com. 

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314.533.9900 or marketing@thesheldon.org, or visit 

TheSheldon.org.   
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